Girls’ Instrumental Lessons and Musical Activities at Beverley Joint 6th 2019-20
1. MUSICAL INSTRUMENT LESSONS START ON THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 6TH 
2. You must be proactive about communicating with your instrumental teacher, face to face or by email (firstname.lastname@eastriding.gov.uk), to arrange your fixed lesson
3. You are entitled to a fixed lesson slot to coincide with a study period, or before/after school, depending on the day and time of the ERSMS teacher’s visit
4. Talk to the head of music if there is any difficulty regarding the timetabling of your lesson
5. If you want to start lessons you must first see the head of music in person
6. If you wish to discontinue your instrumental lessons your parents must inform the head of music by email or in writing by Friday 7th September. 
7. Continue to sing and/or play in the chamber choir/senior ensembles – rehearsals start on Monday September 17
8. Continue to perform in BHS concerts
9. Pianists (girls and boys) can access the grand piano in the hall for practice
10. Practice space can be arranged in consultation with the Head of Music/Head of 6th
​


Boys’ Instrumental Lessons and Musical Activities at Beverley Joint 6th
1. You can continue instrumental tuition at BGS
2. You are entitled to a fixed lesson slot to coincide with a free period or before/after school (depending on the day/time the instrumental teacher is in school). 
3. Look at the music lesson notice board for information from the beginning of September.
4. Follow the Peripatetic Lesson policy if you take lessons in school. 
5. Continue to perform in BGS concerts and events
6. Pianists (girls and boys) can access the piano in the H​all for practice if it is free.
7. [bookmark: _GoBack]Practice space can be arranged in consultation with music department staff
